
 

     

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE –       August 11, 2011  

Animal Control Department 

Contact: Dr. John Lauby, Director 

Telephone: 910-321-6857   

E-mail: jlauby@co.cumberland.nc.us 

 

Animal Control Seeks People to Foster Puppies  
 

FAYETTEVILLE – During efforts to remove pack dogs roaming Fayetteville neighborhoods, Animal Control 

discovered a litter of 10 puppies that are about a week old. Their eyes are still closed. 

 

The puppies were found alone and taken to the Animal Shelter at 4704 Corporation Dr. in Fayetteville.  

 

Animal Control Director Dr. John Lauby is seeking volunteers who have experience to come forward and foster 

the mixed-breed puppies and bottle or tube feed them for about three weeks -- once every two hours during the 

day and once every three hours at night. 

 

If you are interested in fostering a puppy, contact Ann Chalker, the department’s volunteer coordinator, at 321-

6965.  

 

-end- 

 


